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Early Fiscal Year 2016 Collections Continue to Track Projections 

TRENTON – The New Jersey Department of the Treasury reported Tuesday that the State 
collected just over $2.06 billion in revenue for the month of October. Revenues for the fiscal 
year-to-date total approximately $7.1 billion, up 2.9 percent from the same period a year ago. 

Collections from the State’s two largest revenue sources—Gross Income Tax and Sales Tax—are 
currently outpacing the Fiscal Year 2016 projected growth rates. Sales Tax collections for 
October were particularly strong, up 6.1 percent from last October, and 4.5 percent year-to-
date compared to the 2.9 percent projected growth rate. 

The exceptionally robust performance from Corporate Business Tax collections in Fiscal Year 
2015 has not carried over to 2016, thus far. Collections from this revenue source have fallen 
short of its growth target, and the levels reported in the previous fiscal year. As the Department 
has said previously, this tax is extremely volatile and can be disproportionately affected by just 
a few large taxpayers. 

With more than half of the fiscal year still ahead, the Department will continue to closely 
monitor revenue collections.    
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